St. Joe's Bisons Club

Dear Fellow Bison,

The scholarship committee headed by Tom Tanski is pleased to announce that thanks to the efforts of all
our members we have raised enough money for 2020 to grant seven $500.00 awards to outstanding
students that have met all the criteria.

The 2020 Tom Byrne Scholarship Award winners are:

e Rachel Washart - Granddaughter of Joe Washart

e Maria Sisca - Granddaughter of Logan Shaffer

e Brianna Broccoli - Granddaughter of Larry Dombrowski

e Emily Johns - Granddaughter of Charlie Blank

e Nico Scavetta — Grandson of Sonia Spuler

e Dean Kurpicki — Grandson of Jerome and Diana (Glemser) Kurpicki
e Nicholas Sanders — Grandson of Joe Washart

The scholarship committee would like to thank each and every Bisons Club member for their support
this past year and ask for your assistance with our membership drive to help fund our 2021 awards.

Due to the pandemic this year, we have had to curtail our fundraising efforts and accordingly, we will be
forced to alter the parameters for the Tom Byrne Memorial Scholarship Award going forward. The 2021
awards will only be open to graduating high school seniors that will be continuing their education and
college seniors receiving their undergraduate degree and attending graduate school.

Please ask any of your friends or family to join. They need not be SIHS grads just supporters. It's only
$10.00 for a lifetime membership and all their grandchildren and great grandchildren can apply when
they are ready for college or grad school.

All membership requests should be sent to:

Charlie Blank
689 Rio Court
Williamstown, NJ 08094



